
 
 
 

This week in Reception 

Date     W/C 21.06.2021 

 
Literacy 

This week we will be reading a story 
called ‘Harry and the Monster.’ We will 
be designing our own monsters and 
acting out the story with our friends. 
 
We will also continue our phonics 
lessons. We will be learning more 
adjacent consonants and we will be 
using our phase 2 and phase 3 
knowledge to write words and 
sentences.  
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Mathematics 

We will be learning about 3D shapes 
this week. We will be naming a variety 
of 3D shapes and we will work on 
describing their properties.  
 

 
 

 

 
Other Areas of Learning 

In the construction area we will be 
acting out the story and making traps 
to catch the monster.  
 
In our creative area we will be 
designing and making our own 
monsters and monster puppets.  
 

Outdoors we will be exploring colour 
mixing through ice. We will also be 
making dens and making up stories 
when we are in them! 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Special Notices 

Please remember to send 

your child’s reading book 

every day. 

 
Please log in to your child’s 
EEXAT and upload some 

work that they have done at 
home. 

 
Please remember that your 

child needs a change of 
clothes in school and also 

needs to bring a coat every 
day. 


